
 
     Avon Community School Corporation Annual Surplus Sale 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that Avon Community School Corporation will hold 
a public surplus sale on Friday, October 25, 2024 from 8:00 am to 12:00 
pm. A garage sale format will be used, a price list will be available at the 
location and staff members will be on hand for assistance. The sale will 
be held at the Avon Maintenance Facility at 469 South Avon Avenue. The 
sale will include and not be limited to items such as desks, chairs, tables, 
file cabinets, bookcases and other items. All items are purchased in “as 
is” condition with no warranty and/or guarantee.  

                                             ALL SALES ARE  FINAL. 

           Everything will be sold on a FIRST COME FIRST SERVE BASIS.  

The school corporation reserves the right to withhold any item from the 
sale on that day. 


